
 

 

February 7, 2022 
MDW SC Update: How to Testify on H. 4919 in House Elections 
Subcommittee Hearing  
The House Election Laws Subcommittee will permit testimony on H.4919 in two forms, in-person oral 
testimony and written testimony. There will be no virtual testimony. 

Sign-up for in-person testimony before the start of the meeting in Blatt 516 on Wednesday, Feb. 9, 
2022, immediately following adjournment of the House. House floor sessions so far this session 
have been brief, so a start is possible as early as soon after 1 PM but could be much later.  

Written comments should be submitted to HJudElectionLaws@schouse.gov by Wednesday.  
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